
 

November 9,  2021 

 
PTO Meeting 

Tuesday, November 9th @ 6pm 
 

Picture Retakes  
Wednesday, November 10th 

 
Thanksgiving Break 

November 24th—Early Dismissal 
November 25-26—No School 

 
Veterans Day—No School 
Thursday, November 11th 

 
Open House 

Tuesday, November 16th @ 6pm 

 
 

Follow the latest news on 

@MSMHS_Sharks 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 
 

October Student of the Month 

Senior Bryce Ferland, Norwich, CT, 
has been named the October Student 
of the Month! Teachers who nomi-
nated Bryce expressed how Bryce is 
such a great student to have in class 
and to spend time with. He always 
comes to class prepared and lives our 
school motto that Effort Creates Abil-
ity. He is always respectful with all 
adults and students and he has the 

type of personality that allows him to work with anyone in 
class. Bryce is interested in marine science and  also has a 
passion for music and video games. Outside of school 
Bryce spends a lot of time working and still is able to bal-
ance this well with all his school work. Congrats Bryce!  

The MSMHS PTO really knows how to give teachers an extra boost when they need it! As a thank you to our in-
credibly caring and dedicated staff, the PTO recently delivered custom Starbucks orders to the school. Teachers 

were able to select their drink made their favorite way.  Members of PTO delivered the coffees in waves allowing 
staff to enjoy their caffeine (or “pink drink” for Dr. Fritz!) at a time of their choosing. Additionally, the PTO offered 
a cookie treat for everyone to go with their drink. Throughout the day Ms. Amatrudo and Mrs. Hardison delivered 
the drinks and treats to staff members’ rooms. A huge thank you goes out to the PTO from all the MSMHS staff!  

Thank You PTO 

MSMHS Accepting ‘22-’23 Applications 

We are now accepting applications for next school year for 
incoming 9th and 10th graders. As a reminder, all siblings 
still need to apply. Help spread the word about our great 
school and amazing teachers! Applications are available on 
our website at www.msmhs.com until January 7th! 


